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Matthew Perlow Recognized by Saint 
Louis Planned Giving Council
Husch Blackwell’s Matthew G. Perlow received the Professional Advisor 
Recognition Award from the Saint Louis Planned Giving Council (SLPGC) in 
ceremonies held September 15, 2016 at Ces & Judy’s Catering at Le Chateau 
Village in Frontenac, Mo.

Perlow, a partner in Husch Blackwell’s Financial Services & Capital 
Markets industry group, is a member of the firm’s Nonprofit Organizations 
team and specializes in estate and gift tax planning. He represents and advises 
charitable organizations on planned charitable giving activities and has 
advised public entities – including the Saint Louis Art Museum and several 
public school districts – regarding the support of foundations and related 
charitable activities. 

Perlow received one of SLPGC’s three Saint Louis Legacy Awards, which 
recognize the crucial interaction between donor, advisor, and non-profit in 
creating charitable planned gifts.

Perlow received his J.D. cum laude from Saint Louis University School of Law 
and his B.A. summa cum laude from the University of Missouri-Columbia.
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